2.

COMMUNITY ADVOCATE'S UPDATE

The Board received items of information under the Community Advocate’s Update and decided:

1.

2.

That the information be received.

That officers be requested to coordinate the Parks and Waterways Unit and Community Task
Force processes for developing the area around the New Brighton Cenotaph, in conjunction with
the New Brighton Pier and Foreshore Society, the Returned Services Association and the New
Brighton Residents’ Association.

That the Board confirm its intention to hold a widely advertised public meeting on the request to
close the Sandown Crescent/Carisbrooke Street pedestrian accessway, given the transfer of
ownership of the accessway to the Council on 4 April 2002.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


